
 

 

 

Steven Johnson is currently a senior at Cheney High School and is honored to be serving as your 

Northeast Region Vice President. He has been a member of FBLA for six years and is excited to 

be a part of such a great organization. While doing FBLA, he has placed in multiple events at the 

state level including spreadsheet applications, banking and finance, and computer applications. He 

currently has achieved the Business level of the Business Achievement Awards and is currently 

working towards achieving the Leader level. Since joining FBLA, Steven has found a passion for 

business and finance, and hopes to continue with these after high school.  

 

Though he has not decided on which college to attend, he is confident that whatever school he 

chooses will be the right one for him. In his spare time, Steven likes to go mountain biking at local 

bike parks and road bike through the Spokane area. He loves to go on long drives through country 

roads, and occasionally tune and fix bikes. Through being a member in FBLA, he has found many 

opportunities that he would have never known, such as networking with other members and 

attending FBLA conferences. Through doing FBLA, he has learned some of the many skills it takes 

to become a successful leader, and how to implement those skills into everyday activities. 

 


